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| most strongly oppose the proposed $4.25 monthly surcharge by Rocky Mountain Power (RMP) for net-metering

on individuals who pay for their own solar panels,

My wife and | are considering terminating our contribution to RMP's "Blue Sky" program, as this would appear to
be largely a propaganda effort, allowing them to claim a commitment to non-fossile fuel energy production without

a significant alteration in their own practices.

RMP mostly burns coal and shows little significant interest in doing otherwise. The request to penalize individuals
who invest in solar production of electricity is reprehensible.

Sincerely,
Rick Ash
Rick Ash

576 De Soto Sireet
Salt Lake City, UT 84103
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